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Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)

From: Bert Guinee <bert@miratecsystems.com>
Sent: Tuesday, April 7, 2020 12:57 PM
To: Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)
Subject: Re: 640 Olive St  - videos

Think Before You Click: This email originated outside our organization. 
 
Thanks,  
Bert Guinee 

Sent from my iPhone 
 
 

On Apr 7, 2020, at 12:48 PM, Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul) <Mai.Vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us> wrote: 

  
Mr. Guinee, 
I am not the one who will make a decision on this.  Also, a file needs to be put together to gather all the 
information in order for the legislative hearing officer to look at.  She will review the file a week before 
the hearing to determine if you are needed or not.  Until then, I will not be able to give you answer. 
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From: Bert Guinee <bert@miratecsystems.com>  
Sent: Monday, April 6, 2020 5:39 PM 
To: Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul) <mai.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Cc: Bert Guinee <bert@miratecsystems.com> 
Subject: Re: 640 Olive St - videos 
  

Think Before You Click: This email originated outside our organization. 
  
Mai, what one sees on these videos is exactly what I said on the phone this afternoon. All of the debris 
shown is OUTSIDE of the fence line along John St. and as can be seen the entire rear of the building 
INSIDE the fence line is clear of any debris.  
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Is there reason to invest time in a hearing when the photos attached are so clear?? Incidentally, the 
photos that I have also show what appears to be a bicycle part leaning against the  OUTSIDE of the fence 
as can be seen in the video that you sent me. 
Thanks for your help and I hope we can bring this to a speedy resolution. 
Please advise any questions you may have. 
If you agree that there is no need for a hearing I would appreciate a document referencing the 
resolution to this matter based on the evidence shown. 
Thanks, again. 
Bert Guinee 
 
 

From: "Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)" <Mai.Vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us>  
To: <bert@miratecsystems.com>  
Sent: 4/6/2020 4:39 PM  
Subject: 640 Olive St - videos  

The following attachments have been sent to you using Mail Express®:  

640OliveSt_20-003426_1-8-20_After.MOV (91.6 MB) 
640OliveSt_20-003426_1-8-20_Before.MOV (152.0 MB) 

Click the links above or visit the pick-up portal for batch retrieval or to reply with your own attachments.  
These links will expire in 14 days.  

Here attached are the videos of the clean up 

  

Mai Vang 

651-266-8563 


